
The PTA are aiming to 
relaunch Ice Cream 

Friday after Easter. To 
reduce queuing times 
there will be just two 

options on sale, a 
chocolate cone or a fruit 

lolly priced at £1. 

Overstone Combined School 
PTA Newsletter

The PTA has a Facebook 
page, like and follow us at

Overstone PTA News

Raise funds for Overstone and join our school lottery, tickets cost just £1 
per week and there is a guaranteed cash winner every week. 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk

This term the PTA have agreed to donate £1500 towards the cost of books for the 
accelerated reader programme and £375 for equalities books. In addition to this the 
PTA have agreed to purchase headphones and splitters for KS1 and KS2 and wood 

work tools and baking equipment for Nursery and Reception. Thank you for supporting 
the PTA to make this happen. 

The 5p challenge is returning after Easter. The 
last challenge raised £568 so please start 

saving your 5p’s! 

Bag2School will be collecting from Overstone on 
Wednesday 21st April. Please leave your unwanted 

items in the carpark at drop off time and raise 
money for your school. (Please see the ParentMail 

sent on 23/3/21 for more information). 

Thank you to everyone who supported the uniform 
sale. We still have second hand uniform, if you 

need anything please email Karen Lee 
pta@overstone-wing.org

 There is no charge for uniform. 

The Gardening Group has started work at the front of 
school but needs more volunteers. If you are interested in 

helping please email pta@overstone-wing.org
No previous gardening experience required!
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